
November 26, 2024

Dear Cheltenham Community, Faculty, and Staff,

As Thanksgiving approaches, I want to take a moment to express my gratitude for each of you.

Your support, partnership, and collaboration are the backbone of our shared success and the

reason our district continues to thrive as a community that cares. Whether in classrooms,

offices, homes, or the community, your dedication does not go unnoticed and makes a

difference every day.

This season invites us to pause and reflect on the many blessings in our lives. Let us take the

time to appreciate our families, friends, and the connections that bring us strength and joy. In

the spirit of gratitude, I encourage you to cherish these moments and the people who make

them special.

I also want to acknowledge that this time of year can be challenging for some. For those who,

like me, have experienced loss or are facing unique circumstances, please know you are in our

thoughts. This is a season of giving thanks, but it is also a season of care and compassion. Let’s

reach out and support one another, ensuring that no one feels alone or overlooked.

Thanksgiving is a reminder not to take anything for granted. Together, let’s approach the coming

days with hearts full of gratitude and minds attuned to the value of each moment. Thank you

for everything you do to make Cheltenham a place where all belong, become, and excel.

Wishing you a warm and joyous Thanksgiving filled with peace, reflection, and togetherness.

With gratitude,

Dr. Brian W. Scriven

Superintendent of Schools


